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Medina, OH, March 30, 2024, -- The Chippewa Lake Lions Club Foundation 
received a $2,500 donation as part of the Hertvik Cares program. Each quarter, 
Hertvik Insurance Group chooses a local charity to partner with and support. As 
the Hertvik Cares program feature charity for January-March, $20 was donated 
to the charity on behalf of every new Hertvik client during that time.
 
The Hertvik Cares donation will have a direct impact on their annual projects the 
club supports - Polar Bear Jump, Mother's Day Plant Sale, 4th of July Parade & 
much more.
 
“We are committed to giving back to the local communities in which we live and work,” said Jack Hertvik, 
President of Hertvik Insurance. “We are proud to continue to support this outstanding organization in their 
efforts to serving and enriching the Chippewa Lake and surrounding Medina community.”

 

About Hertvik Insurance Group
Hertvik Insurance Group is one of Northeast Ohio’s premiere independent insurance agencies that delivers 
insurance and financial services to individuals and businesses in Ohio and throughout the US since 1946. 
Service Northeast Ohio in Medina, with affiliate offices in Sandusky and North Canton.

About The Chippewa Lake Lions Foundation
Chippewa Lake Lions Club Foundation is a 501(c)3 public charity serving Chippewa Lake and the surrounding 
areas. As part of International Association of Lion’s Club we host the Polar Bear Jump, Mother's Day Plant Sale, 
4th of July Parade & much more. To learn more, visit: https://chippewalakelions.com

Hertvik Insurance Group Lends a Hand to the Chippewa Lake Lions Club Foundation 
with a $2,500 Donation

Pictured: Hertvik Insurance Group sponsors 2024 
Chippewa Lake Polar Bar Jump
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